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Week ending 3 February 2017 
 

Great Arthur House and Stanley Cohen House Door Entry Fobs  

 

If you are a resident of either of the above blocks and have not already collected 

your new door entry fobs please do this immediately. The new fob readers for 

these blocks will be activated on February 6 & 7, and you will not be able to 

access your blocks without the new fobs after these dates.  You will need to 

bring a photo ID and proof of address to the estate office to collect them, and if 

you are renting a flat from a private landlord, you will also need to bring a copy 

of your tenancy agreement or a cover letter of authorisation from your landlord. 

 

 

Hatfield House 

The draft excluders on the bases of both west foyer entry doors have become 

worn and are in need of replacement - This was reported to the repairs section 

on 31 January 2017. 

 

Crescent House 

There are four cracked paving slabs at the rear of the Shakespeare pub -This 

was reported to the repairs section on 3 February 2017 

 

Gt Arthur House 

There is a faulty light in the 14th floor corridor – This was reported to the 

repairs section on 2 February 2017 

 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


